
  
  

Division of Inclusive Excellence  
 
 

Where are student pronouns visible, in CMS? 
 
For the students who decide to enter pronouns, those pronouns will be visible on the following 
CMS pages: 
 

1. Class Roster: Faculty will be able to see student’s pronouns when they view the class 
roster for different courses, if the student has entered pronouns in their student center. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 



2. Advising Center and Advising Summary page: All campus advisors will be able to see 
their advisees’ pronouns on their Advisor Centers if the student has entered pronouns in 
the student center: 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Advising Summary page: 
 

 
 
 
 
 


